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Notice of Public Hearing

The Ashley Falls Historic District Commission will hold a public hearing on
Thursday, May 28, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. This is a virtual meeting; to participate call:
425-436-6322 and enter access code: 142741.

The public hearing has been called regarding an Application for the granting of a
Certificate of hardship filed by Mary O’Brien for property at 21 Clayton Road in
accordance with the provisions of Sheffield by-law Chapter 121-14 through 121-
18.

The purpose of the hearing is to gather information regarding the proposed
project: Installation of solar panels on the roof of said property.

Bob Pasqualina, Chairman



